
Newsletter  -   27th May 2016  

 
Our Shared Vision 

“Students Achieving Educational Excellence and Celebrating Success” 

‘Mā tini, mā mano ka rapa te whai’  

‘Together we will succeed Students, Staff, Parents & Community’ 

 

 



Principal’s Forum 

 

Tēnā  koutou katoa 

Noho:  We are all getting very excited about our noho (camp at 

school) next week.  It will be fabulous to have you along, maybe 

just for  the start of the evening.    

Annual audited financial report 2015:  We achieved a good 

result last year, staying within our budget.  The final report is 

available at the office.  Ask Tereza if you would like to  view it.    

Ngƃ WhetƸ o te Wiki 

 This Weekôs Stars 

Principalôs Award: 

Monique Vass  

Class Awards  

 Room 1 ð Chloe Holden  

 Room 2 ð Kieran Van der   

 Room 4 ïJacob Hewton  

 M@HW –Madison Morgan  

Ngƃ WhetƸ a tƉrƃ Wiki 

 Last Weekôs Stars 

Principalôs Award:  

Kieran Van der Hoeven  

Class Awards  

 Room 1 ð Tom Storey  

 Room 2 ð Kieran Van der  Hoeven  

 Room 4 ðLiam Shaw  

 M@HW ðAlex Crombie  

 Welcome Grace:  “My name is Grace Eriksen and I am a 

student Speech and Language therapist in my third year 

of study at the University of Canterbury in Christchurch. I 

have just began my 5 week block placement at Maitai 

school and I am very excited to be here and get to know 

all the kids.” 

Congratulations to our new Board of Trustees parent 

representative: “I’m looking forward to joining the 

Maitai School Board of Trustees. I am married to Rose 

and we have  two awesome children,  Anna  13 

years  (a student at Maitai) and Daniel 9 years. I work 

as a Veterinarian here in Nelson. Our family has been 

hugely impressed by the fabulous staff and students at 

Maitai and I hope that by joining the board I can ‘give 

back’  in some capacity.  Kind regards,  Chris  Welland” 

We hope you enjoy the art work on the cover from students at  Maitai @ Henley Waimea. 

Ngā mihi nui,  Jane Wills  



Looking back looking forward  

at Maitai@HenleyWaimea.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have been looking at different types of vehicles that were 
used a long time ago. Some people used to go to school riding 
a horse and some rode bikes but the bikes only had wooden 
wheels and they were really bumpy! Then someone made a 
steam engine for trains and boats and a simple engine was 
made for cars. Soon we will look at newer vehicles.  

 



 
Friday 27 May -  New BoT takes office 
Thursday 2 June—Noho (camp) at school hall 
Monday 6 June -  Queen’s Birthday (no school) 
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